

Newsletter

Nepean Aquatic Centre

Eva Bory's Swim School

In this Issue:

- Australia Day Fun Day!
- Changes to stickers
- Active Kids Rebate
- School Carnival Cap Giveaway!
- Lucky Draw Winners
- Facebook
- Get Fit for Feb!
- Puddle Pics in March
- Free dance classes
- Love to Swim comp
- Easter and Anzac Day
 Trading Hours
- CPR Courses







Dear Customers,

Thank you to all of our great customers and staff who made the Australia Day festivities at Nepean Aquatic Centre so much fun! Free sausage sandwiches, huge whale inflatable, Australian music, and huge smiles all round! Thank you also to our BBQ sponsor Cherry Bridge Station Penrith!





Changes to the way we award stickers for acquisition of

Learn To Swim skills! We will be introducing a new way of awarding skill stickers to students from February 1st, to make the process easier for everyone! Currently when a student is awarded a skill the teacher asks the parent to go to reception and ask for the appropriate coloured sticker, but sometimes the colour or skill is forgotten, or we parents leave the centre without remembering to ask for the sticker. So from now on, when your child obtains a new skill, your LTS instructor will give the student (or parent if the child is very young) a laminated card stating the sticker earnt. This card is then swapped at reception for a sticker. If you accidently leave without claiming the sticker, or pop the card into your bag and forget about it, you can just hand the card in for a sticker next time you attend! We are so proud of every single child in our program when they obtain the next skill, and so wanted to design a process that gave them something physical to redeem for their sticker, on top of the praise and encouragement a new skill learnt also brings!

ACTIVE KIDS \$100 REBATE: Swimming lessons will definitely be eligible for the rebate, however we (Nepean Aquatic Centre and Eva Bory's Swim School) will not be able to register as a provider until at least March 2018, as the final details of the scheme are still being worked out and providers added. We will let you know as soon as we are a registered provider (hopefully late March tbc), and exactly how you can spend your \$100 voucher on swimming lessons with us then, or next year if you have spent your 2018 voucher on a different sport by then! More general information regarding the rebate is on the Office Of Sport website, and we will keep you informed as more swimming specific details become available.

Have you collected your FREE school carnival swim cap yet?

We are giving away a free NAC and EB branded swim cap, in school sports house colours, to all students in the following levels: Stingrays, Dolphins, Sharks, Private Lessons, Kids Swim 4 Fitness and Squads – 1 per person, while stocks last! Why is your child receiving this gift? As a reward for working hard in lessons and to get them excited about their school swimming carnivals! Please go to reception after your next swimming lesson and request your cap in your school house colour!

Congratulations to Danni Robinson (NAC) & Lauren Spence (EB)

~ Winners of our January Lucky Draw!

New Year New LIKE us on Facebook! www.facebook.com/ NepeanAquaticCentreandEvaBorys



It's time to face facts – the festive season is over, and it's time to get Fit in Feb! Have you tried Aquarobics?

Aquarobics is one of the highest fat burning forms of exercise available, and is suitable for people of all ages and abilities. Enjoy the benefits of land exercise without the impact! We also have lots of classes available - grab an Aquarobics timetable from reception or view online! Classes now slightly earlier on a Friday - 12.15 and 1.15! Or just come for a swim - Public Swimming timetable also on our website!



OFFERS AND FUN COMING TO NAC AND EB'S IN FEBRUARY AND MARCH!

Eva Bory's Swim School / You Can Dance Offer:

It's the new year, so if you are like the majority of us, you are currently planning your family's schedule and the children's activities for 2018, ie how to positively channel their seemingly boundless energy! With so many activities and sports to choose from, and the costs and time commitment involved, how can we make the right decision? To this end, Eva Bory's Swim School and You Can Dance, both in Emu Plains, have joined forces to offer local residents the chance to experience the children's services we offer. Did you know that learning to swim and learning to dance are both complimentary to each other and hugely beneficial to a child's development?

Pop into Eva Bory's Swim School or You Can Dance this February - You Can Dance are offering a free 7 day pass to any children currently enrolled or who enrol at Eva Bory's Swim School, and Eva Bory's Swim School is offering a free lesson to any You Can Dance students who enrol in swimming lessons!



VA BORY & YOU CAN DANCE OFFER







CLAIM YOUR FREE CLASSES NOW!

Puddle Pics - coming to both centres this March:

We are excited to announce that Puddle Pics will be photographing Eva Bory's Swim School for the first time from Monday 12th - Sunday 18th March and Nepean Aquatic Centre from Monday 19th - Sunday 25th March. The photographer will aim to take up to 10 photos of each child and will be able to take family photos by request. No bookings necessary, photos are taken at your usual lesson time. There will be minimal interruption to lessons, and there is NO obligation to buy. Photos will be available for viewing and purchase on the day. Photos are only sold in high-resolution digital format burnt to CD, USB or emailed. More details to follow!



Love to Swim Day!

Sometimes also known as Valentine's Day, Love To Swim Day is on February 14th. To celebrate, we will be offering 2 x free months swimming lessons - one for you and one for a friend - via a competition on Facebook. All you need to do is tell us why you Love To Swim and tag a friend for your chance to win! So.......if you don't already like us on Facebook, Like us now and we will post the competition very soon! Good luck! PLUS, while you are getting techy, please download the 'Nepean Swim' app from Google Play or the App Store to make sure you always stay up to date!



Earlybird Easter planning:

We will be **OPEN** for trading as usual on **EASTER SATURDAY**, but **CLOSED GOOD FRIDAY**, **EASTER SUNDAY** and **EASTER MONDAY**.

We will also be CLOSED on ANZAC DAY (Wednesday 25th April).

If you usually have Learn To Swim lessons on the days we are closed you will not be charged for these days.

Learn CPR - would you know what to do in an emergency?

We run monthly CPR courses at Nepean Aquatic Centre, with instruction by a Royal Lifesaving Society qualified trainer and assessor. Ideal for all parents, grandparents and carers, especially those with a backyard pool, or for anyone who requires a CPR certificate for their employment. See our website for course dates.



